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WOMEN’S INTRAMURALS
AND RECREATION

WHAT DO YOU THINK?

There will be a Women’s In-
tramural Information Session
Feb. 12th at 7 pm. in the L.B.
Gym Lounge. This will be a
meeting of all interested
students who wish to give in-
put into the Women’s In-
tramural Program. Please
come out and give us your opi-
nion. Refreshments will be
served.

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

Don’t miss out on the Up-
coming Intramural Programs.
Individuals and teams who
wish to participate in the
following activities must
register a the Recreation Office
between 10:00 am - 2:00 pm.

Activity Entry Deadline
Co-ed Basketball Tourney Feb 10th
Women’s Ball Hockey Feb 17th

Inter-Residence Ball Hockey Feb. 17th

MOOSEHEAD

PRE-SCHOOL SWIM

The University of New
Brunswick is offering a 5 week
water-orientation program for
children, ages 4 and 5.
Registration takes place on
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 24th,
between 10am and 2pm in the
Lady Beaverbrook Gym-
nasium. For more information
please phone the U.N.B.
Recreation Office at 453-4579.

STUDENTS ONLY!

That’s right, students and
their spouses have a swim
dedicated for their use only on
Sundays, from 8:00-9:00 pm in
the Sir Max Aitken Pool. The
pool is located in the Lady
Beaverbrook Gymnasium at
the north end of the campus.
Equipment available for use
includes: masks, fins, and
snorkles, volleyball nets, balls
and tubes. The Basketball net
will arrive soon. Caps must be
worn if you don’t have one, the
equipment room will sell you
one for $2.50.

Calendar

of events

by Russell Prime

Volunteers and children are
preparing for this year’s Big
Brothers - Big Sisters Bowl for
Millions campaign, held from
February 7-14 at area lanes. It
is the major fundraising effort
of the local association which
matches volunteer adults with
children 6-16 from single-
parent homes.

The university community is
an important supporter of this
fundraising event. The chair-
man of the campaign, Martin
Mockler, says that “Not only
are all the residences involved,
but a team headed by Dr.
James Downey is once again
participating.” Moosehead
Breweries have offered a VCR
to the house which raises the
most for the association, on a
proportional basis. University
teams will be looking for your
support.

If you would like to become
one of the volunteer bowlers or
would like more information,
call Jean McBrine at 458-8944.

The ARMS PUB

Introduces

Mug Whomp

Get Ready For Mug Whomp
At The ARMS

Tuesday

Super Happy Hour All Night
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CREATIONS INC-

Fri. Feb. 13th
at the Social Club

THE BRUNSWICKAN-25

To win 3 out of 5 from Moncton, Mike Power and his
Blazers are in serious trouble.

By GREG HOARE

For the past four hockey
seasons, Coach Mike Power
has been blessed with teams
that have been dedicated like
true professionals. And for the
past four seasons, these
dedicated teams have con-
sistently brought to UNB a pro-
vincial title. But many in the
sports field are wondering if
the championship reign ends
this season.

In the beginning of the 86/87
season, the Blazers rarely
found competition worthy to
see their talents. On paper they
were the best Blazer team UNB
had ever seen. But NO more.
The Blazers recorded a 0 win,
3 losses and 2 ties in the last 5
games, including a 0-2-1ona3
game tour of Montreal and Ot-
tawa, last weekend. In addi-

tion, they allowed an unusual-
ly high 21 goals over the past 5
games.

So what is wrong with the

Blazers this year? Maybe
they're tired. Maybe the quest
for a championship title is just
too hard; or maybe they just
don’t want it. Only the Blazers
know what they want.

The best of 5 series “A”

finals against Moncton Jaguars
starts Saturday at 6:30 in the
Hillsborough Arena, Game 2
Sunday at 2:30 pm. Games 3,
4, 5 are in Fredericton the
following week.

If these players think that

their reputation is going to be
enough to win, guess again.
The Jaguars are extremely
hungry for a title, and this just
might be the year that they
win it.

Grad Class '87
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Stay tuned for more details.
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